
Developer’s Notice 
 
Proposed development at: 
 

Maida Vale Telephone Exchange, Maida Vale, London W9 

1QQ 

 
National Grid Reference: Easting 525720 Northing 183380 

 
I hereby give notice, in accordance with paragraph A.3(1) of Part 16 of Schedule 2 to the Town 

and Country Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015, as amended, 

that Arqiva on behalf of EE Limited will be applying to the London Borough of Camden 

Council for a determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required 

for the siting and appearance of the following permitted development: 

 

The installation of three replacement antennas and a GPS unit on existing and altered 

support poles, and ancillary electronic communications apparatus. 

 
The application will be made to: 

 
Development Control, London Borough of Camden Council, Camden Town Hall, 

London WC1H 8ND 

 
The local planning authority has 56 days from the date it receives the application to consider 

whether prior approval will be required for the siting and appearance of the development 

proposed and, if so, to grant or refuse such approval and to communicate its decision to the 

applicant.  The application will be made available for public inspection at the offices of the 

local planning authority during usual office hours. 

 

Any person who wishes to make representations about the siting and appearance of the 

proposed development may do so in writing to the local planning authority at the above 

address.  A period of at least 14 days, from the date of this notice, will be allowed for any such 

representations to be received by the Local Planning Authority. 

 
 

Name: 
 
Darren Fradgley 

 
Signed: 

 

 
 

On Behalf of:  
 
EE Limited  

 
Date: 

 
4 June 2020 

 


